

11/18/2020

Dear Families and Spaulding Collaterals,

As you may be aware we have experienced two positive cases of COVID-19 at our school. These two individuals are asymptomatic and self-isolating.

We are actively working with and following guidelines from the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS). At this point all individuals identified as being in close contact with these individuals have been contacted and will be following protocols set forth by Spaulding and supported by Department of Public Health protocols.

Effective today, we will be suspending all external visitors from our campus. This restriction is to properly ensure safety for visitors, students and our staff. Each assigned Family Worker will be reaching out to you to utilize Zoom and Skype to replace any previously scheduled visits. Additionally, we will be suspending all home visits for our students effective today as well. Our team will continue to meet and strategize details surrounding home visits for the holidays which will include extended visits for families.

In the event you or your child have tested positive for COVID-19, or you have any questions at any time, please email our Health Services Administrators at COVIDResponse@SpauldingServices.org.

We continue to thank you all for your support and understanding during this difficult time.

Stay well,

Executive Leadership Team